
Important Information about Maryland Course Renewals 

 

Recently, the Maryland Insurance Administration and Prometric mailed course 

renewal notices for courses expiring on December 31, 2015. As of Friday, 

September 18, 2015, these course renewals may be processed on Compliance 

Express. All course renewals are reviewed by Prometric and the Maryland 

Insurance Administration. All approved courses will be given a December 31, 2017 

renewal date.   

 

In February 2016, the Maryland Insurance Administration will be issuing  extended 

renewal dates for all of the renewed courses.  Notification of the extended renewal 

date will be sent for each course. The extended renewal date will be in 2018.  

 

For courses that are currently approved for the life/health/property/casualty course 

category, renewals are NOT available.  Maryland  no longer offers this category 

and will not continue to offer these courses beyond December 31, 2015. The 

provider must submit an initial course application.  A new course application, 

course materials and course approval fee must be submitted.  Courses are eligible 

for approval for multiple course categories; providers must indicate on the course 

application how many hours are being requested for each course category.  

 


